

2017-03-20 Project Management Meeting

Date

20 Mar 2017

Attendees

- [Jamie Thomas](#)

Discussion items

Item	Who	Notes
Last weeks action items		2017-03-13 Project Management Meeting
Jamie's Leave		Jeff Neiman has offered to help with posting combinations for design forums Burke Mamlin will be scheduling dev forums and communications user-5f6ed is helping with coordination of the Advisory Council ?? organizing and following up on action items from PM calls
Platform 2.1.0	Darius Jazayeri	
OpenMRS Reference Application 2.6	Stephen Senkomago Musoke	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Sri Maurya Kummamuru was going to work to find another release manager - https://talk.openmrs.org/t/reference-application-2-6-release-process/10375/3
Replace Module Repository	Darius Jazayeri	
GSoC	Suranga Kasthurirathne , Kaweesi Joseph , Harsha Kumara , Burke Mamlin	
Andela	Daniel Kayiwa	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• When is the demo? Is there a Talk post?
Quarterly Scrum of Scrums	Darius Jazayeri	
Work Time: Project Wiki Clean Up		Project Home Page We cleaned up everything that was listed under Active Projects that started with the letter A. Lots of cleanup still to be done!
AOB		

Action items

